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Cahill’s Antitrust Practice Recommended by 
Global Competition Review 2022

Date:  12/15/22

Global Competition Review (GCR) has recommended Cahill in its 2022 edition of the GCR 100 New York. The 2022 
edition praises Cahill's strength in both litigation and merger transactions, highlighting recent work on behalf of Credit 
Suisse against allegations it conspired with rival banks to manipulate the US Dollar LIBOR, against class actions 
challenging collusion related to LIBOR rates for Swiss francs and Singapore dollars, as well as the Australian Bank 
Bill Swap rate. The publication also highlights Cahill’s role in the closing of Arch Capital’s $700 million acquisition of 
insurer Watford and advising role to ICON on its $12 billion purchase of clinical research company PRA. 

For more information, please click here.
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